
ISSUED: April 8, 2015 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UE293 

In the Matter of 

IDAHO POWER COMP ANY, 

2015 Annual Power Cost Update. 

NOTICE 
OF CANCELLATION 

OF 
HEARING 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 
hearing scheduled for April 20, 2015. 

Dated this 81hday of April, 2015, at Salem, Oregon. 

Susan K. Ackerman John Savage Stephen M. Bloom 

Chair Commissioner Commissioner 


